
 

 

 
 
 
 

Media Release – 10:30am 9 February 2020 
 
 

Loss of Gas Supplies in Whanganui 
 

 
After receiving a number of reports of no gas early this morning from consumers in Whanganui 
it was discovered that water from a leaking water pipe had entered GasNet’s network in St 
Johns Hill. The water leak has been isolated and in progress of being repaired by the 
Whanganui District Council, leaving GasNet to isolate its network within the affected area, 
remove the water and recommission the network and gas supplies. 
 
It is too early to fully understand the full extent of the affected area or supplies. Consumers 
are advised to contact GasNet or their retailer if they have no gas, and if possible turn off their 
gas supply at the meter. 
 
Further updates will be provided during the day as information comes to hand. 
 
GasNet is committed to ensuring that supplies are restored as soon as possible. Our offices 
are open with staff and contractors currently working on containing and resolving the situation. 
 
Further information for those consumers affected by this outage can be received by calling 
GasNet any time at 349 2050 or alternatively by email at enquiries@gasnet.co.nz 
 
About GasNet 
 
Based in Whanganui, GasNet Limited is a company dedicated to the ownership and 
management of natural gas networks and meters, predominantly in the Whanganui-Manawatu 
region. Its Whanganui network has operated since the late 1800’s when the city became 
established with management of its gas infrastructure a core activity within the GasNet 
business.  
 
GasNet Limited is 100% owned by Whanganui District Council Holdings Limited, a Council 
Controlled Trading Organisation of the Whanganui District Council. 
 
 
Contact: 
 
Mr Geoff Evans, General Manager, GasNet Limited 
(06) 349 2050 
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